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Comments: Hello. As a former resident of Boulder, Colorado and a current owner of a condo in Durango,

Colorado, I cherish the wilderness in Colorado. I support the no grazing option in the Uinta Wilderness. Native

species like bighorn sheep should always take precedence over introduced animals like grazing sheep. I don't

want grazing animals to foul the waterways and degrade this special wilderness. Thank you for helping to protect

native species and wilderness.


